
The Lambeth Forum 
for People with a learning disability

  
On : Tues 15th October 

2024
Forum meeting at 

L’Arche, West Norwood

We will be thinking about our 
Assembly elections in December and 
have a “Want to be a Rep?” 
workshop to find out the job of be a 
Rep. 
We will have updates on things we 
have talked about in previous 
meetings.

Our meetings are specifically for 
people with a learning disability 
to share views, ideas and 
support each other.

For more information 
please contact Laura 

 
lambethassembly@healthwatchlambeth.org

 Phone number: 07961063963

The café will be 
open, so bring 
money to buy 
lunch if you want 
to stay on 
afterwards.

Faye, Maggie, Neil and Sabina  
invite you to the meeting…..

9-13, Norwood High Street, 
SE27 9JU   tel 02086706714
Next to Cinema and West Norwood 
Cemetery
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